
From: Olsen, Peter M 
Sent: Monday, 5 February 2007 8:52 AM 
To: CLEMESHA Mary <Mary_Clemesha@rta.nsw.gov.au>' 
Subject: Faulty Safety Switch 
 
The safety switch on the sign on Belmore Rd near Evans St tripped again this morning and as a result 
the lights were not flashing. I rang the 131700 number and reported it. I also asked them to get 
someone to check the safety switch and/or the transformer, as this is the third time it has happened.  
 
Could you please follow up and make sure it is checked out properly, as it is affecting the apparent 
reliability of the lights. 
  
I note that the earth leakage switch only detects conditions between it and the transformer, not from the  
transformer to the sign or on the sign itself as that is completely isolated from the safety switch by the  
transformer. Thus the problem cannot be with my controller.  
 
  

From: Olsen, Peter M   
Sent: Thursday, 7 December 2006 12:12 PM  
To: CLEMESHA Mary <Mary_Clemesha@rta.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 40kmh School Zone Lights 
Dear Mary, 
  
I refer our conversation of last Tuesday and confirm that the problem with the lights on Belmore  
Rd at the south end of Peakhurst West Public School was the tripping of the Energy Australia  
earth leakage safety switch. That problem occurred with the same sign on a previous occasion  
also. 
  
Regards 
Peter Olsen. 


